Computer Conduct Code

Faculty and students are required to follow the “Computer Conduct Code.” This code is also
published in the NCC Student Handbook. As indicated in the code, faculty should refer students
deemed to be misusing computer equipment or labs to the Student Judicial System and/or Vice
President of Academic Affairs for disciplinary action.

« No faculty or student will reprogram, reconfigure, install or change any software or
configuration that is installed on any of the College computers or computer system
without written approval from the IT Department. Only the IT Department and
approved faculty are authorized to make these changes.

« No faculty or student will connect, disconnect or alter in any form how a computer or
related equipment is cabled or connected to the College network system without



